
 
Linda Gantt, Headmaster  Nathan Jump, Principal 

15349 Hwy 9 * Athens, LA 71003 * 318-258-5661 
 

 

Dear Parents,  

It is that time of year again.  This school year is quickly coming to an end and next year 

will be here before you know it.  We understand what a sacrifice it is to send your children to 

school here, and we truly appreciate the opportunity you have given us to teach and minister to 

your children in this capacity.   

Please find enclosed with this letter your enrollment packet for the 2023-2024 school 

year. Please fill out the returning student application and other forms completely. If you have 

more than one student, you can place all students on the same application.  However, we will 

need an updated corporal punishment form for each student. Please make sure you read all of the 

information in the packet.  By signing the signature lines, you are agreeing that you have read 

and understand all of the information in the packet.  

This year we are offering a 5% discount off of your tuition if you enroll before June 15 

and are paying monthly.  We are offering a 7% discount if you enroll before June 15 and 

are paying in full.  If you bring in three reams of plain white copy paper or three 

disinfectant products such as bleach, Clorox wipes, Lysol spray, etc. (per student), you 

will receive $50 off your enrollment fees.   

 

If you have any questions, please call Liz Powell or Mr. Jump at the school.  Please 

contact the school to set up a time to return your application and make appropriate 

payment arrangements.  We are looking forward to the new school year.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nathan Jump 
Nathan Jump 

Principal  


